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Vision: 

At Toronto Catholic we transform the world through 

witness, faith, innovation and action. 

Mission: 

The Toronto Catholic District School Board is an inclusive 

learning community uniting home, parish and school and 

rooted in the love of Christ.  

We educate students to grow in grace and knowledge to 

lead lives of faith, hope and charity. 
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Director of Education  
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REPORT TO REGULAR BOARD 



 

 

A. EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 
 

Notification was received from Trustees Teresa Lubinski and Maria Rizzo 

(Chair of the Board) that St. Cecilia Catholic School CSPC plan to run a “Beer 

Tent” at their annual Fun Fair event at St. Cecilia Catholic School on 

Thursday, June 6, 2019 

 

 

B. PURPOSE 
 

A request was received from St. Cecilia Catholic School CPSC Appendix A 

to serve alcohol at their Fun Fair event, from 3 p.m. to 8 p.m. on Thursday, 

June 6, 2019. 

 

C. BACKGROUND 
 

Notification was received from Trustees Lubinski and Rizzo (Chair of the 

Board)  to waive Regulation 6, of Appendix A of the Permits Policy B.R. 05, 

in order to be able to serve alcohol at St. Cecilia Catholic School CSPC  Fun 

Fair event on June 6, 2019. 

 

 

D. STAFF RECOMMENDATION  
 

Staff recommends that this report be presented for the action of the Board.   

 


